

Opening minds, shaping futures

Friday 13th September 2024

Its difficult to believe that 2 weeks have flown by already. Children have been very busy in class and have all settled well into their work and routines. It has been great to walk around the classrooms and see their focus.

Please remember that Miss Boswell is available in school care club during drop off if there is anything you would like to discuss with her.

Despite some initial issues with Accelerated Reader, all children in Key Stage 2 should now be back up and running. Children can also read books from home as part of this scheme if they are around their level. By clicking the link below you can gain access to a parent information page which explains more about how the program works and how you can see how well your child is progressing with their AR tests when they have completed a book.

Parent's Guide to Accelerated Reader

Vacancies:

We are looking for someone to join our cleaning team on a permanent basis, to start ASAP.

We have two vacancies - the hours are between 3:30pm to 5:30pm OR 3.30pm - 6.00pm.

If this is something that may interest you please email or speak to a member of the office.

Dates for your Diary:

18.9.24– Reception Coffee Morning 03.10.24 Harvest Festival Assembly 27.9.24– MacMillan Coffee Morning 1.10.24– Y6 Information Meeting SATS and Residential

We have put together our calendar of events for this term and we will send these out on Monday as well as adding them to the calendar on the website.

Our **S**chool **D**evelopment **P**lan this year is focused around our areas for improvement following the **Ofsted** inspection last term. Through our INSET we looked at strategies to develop and challenge children's thinking in maths through bar modelling; working with a maths specialist.



